
October 24, 1927

Ï*H. Peters, Esq., 
369 Daly Avenue, 
Ottaa.

Dear Ur. Peterst-

With reference to your letter of 
October 5t.i, I do not know that there Is much I can 
do to help you la your efforts. I would suggest 
that you get In touch with Dean H.Ü. HacKay of the 
Faculty of Applied Science, who has some interesting 
figures regarding salaries In engineering. As these 
figures involve men of the same education, ability and 
calling, they should be useful to you.

I am told that some kind of union lias 
recently been formed In England, aiming at obtaining higgler 
remuneration for scientific workers connected with industry. 
I have not been able to obtain any details concerning this, 
but should I do so, I shall pass them on to you.

Tours faithfully,

Principal.


